
 

 
 
 
 
 
10 November 2021  
  
Community Fun Day celebrates inclusivity and diversity at Philip Street 
Communities and Families Precinct  
  
Gladstone Regional Council’s eagerly anticipated new facility is ready to welcome you at a 
Community Fun Day being held at the Philip Street Communities and Families Precinct on Saturday 
13 November. 
  
The day will offer something for all ages and abilities while celebrating inclusivity and diversity in our 
region.  
  
Attendees can discover how to be involved with the Philip Street Communities and Families Precinct 
by participating in a free tour and learn what resources are available to them.  
  
They are encouraged to spend the afternoon at the event and enjoy a picnic at the friendly parkland 
setting, feast on a free sausage sizzle, picnic packs and drinks and enjoy this unique new space.  
  
All-ability picnic games and activities will also keep people entertained. 
  
Gladstone Region Mayor Matt Burnett said Council’s Community Fun Day would run from 1pm-4pm 
on Saturday 13 November.   
  
“This free event includes entertainment, face painting, lawn games, cultural performances, facility 
tours and more,” Councillor Burnett said.  
  
“The Philip Street Communities and Families Precinct is now open and we’re inviting you to explore 
our new facility and its services and programs.”  

  
EVENT DETAILS  
What: Community Fun Day  
When: 1pm-4pm, Saturday 13 November    
Activities: Program and services vendors, live music, all-abilities activities and games, free 
sausage sizzle, picnic packs and drinks  
Cost: Free.  
  
The Philip Street Communities and Families Precinct has been funded by the Australian Government’s 
Regional Jobs and Investment Packages, the Queensland Government’s Department of Communities, 
Housing and Digital Economy, Gladstone Regional Council and the Gladstone Foundation, in 
partnership with The Salvation Army.    
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